
PROPOSAL FOR THE EXTENSION OF THE 
TRAM ROUTE SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: Richard McMann 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: 3/30 Eversleigh Street 
St Albans 

Daytime Phone: 03 379 2949 

Evening Phone:  

Email: TEMBOY@XTRA.CO.NZ 

Date: 1 April 2008 

Your Submission: As an employee in the hospitality industry working in the City Mall and areas, 
I am engaging with a lot of visitors to our City who complement us on the 
fact that we have the tram as an attraction. They also do say however that 
perhaps it would be better if it went to more places and gave them a better 
overall picture of the environment. Extending it will be a great way of 
showcasing the City to our visitors and will be yet another attraction we can 
offer. I also feel that it will be good to be able to promote what is basically a 
clean transportation system in that there are very few emmissions from the 
electric trams. Perhaps in the future consideration could be given to 
extending the system round the City as a viable local transport system for 
all.  

 
 
 


